
From: Coleman Kathryn - SPSR on behalf of Coleman Kathryn - SPSR <KatieC@cksd.wednet.edu>
To: Clark Alexa - Admin
Subject: RE: December 2013 Policy & Legal News
Date: Thursday, February 13, 2014 4:52:54 PM

Yep!
 

Kathryn Coleman
Director of Special Services
Central Kitsap School District
360-662-1040
 

From: Clark, Alexa - Admin 
Sent: Thursday, February 13, 2014 12:54 PM
To: Coleman, Kathryn - SPSR
Subject: FW: December 2013 Policy & Legal News
 
Let’s talk
 

From: Portier, Cheryl - ADMIN 
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2013 12:29 PM
To: Clark, Alexa - Admin
Subject: RE: December 2013 Policy & Legal News
 
Here you go.
 
 
 
Cheryl Portier
Operations
360-662-1616
 

From: Clark, Alexa - Admin 
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2013 12:09 PM
To: Portier, Cheryl - ADMIN
Subject: RE: December 2013 Policy & Legal News
 
May I have the new one 3247? As I’m reading this it seems we will have a brand new one to put to
the school board.
 

From: Portier, Cheryl - ADMIN 
Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2013 11:22 AM
To: CK Cabinet; Armstrong, Sue - ADMIN; Blazer, Joan - Admin; Clark, Alexa - Admin; Garner, Mary -
ADMIN; Johnson, Tracy - ADMIN; Lente, Chelle - ADMIN; Novick, RandaLyn - ADMIN; Portier, Cheryl -
ADMIN; Wade, Beth - ADMIN
Subject: FW: December 2013 Policy & Legal News
 
Sample policies are removed to reduce the size of this email.  Email me if you’d like me to send you
any of the sample policies.
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Cheryl Portier
Operations
360-662-1616
 

From: Simmons, Megan (WSSDA) [mailto:M.Simmons@wssda.org] 
Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2013 11:13 AM
Subject: December 2013 Policy & Legal News
 
The December 2013 issue of Policy & Legal News features articles on:
 

·       Discretionary new epinephrine autoinjector law allows districts to maintain and administer
their own supply of epinephrine autoinjectors

·       WSSDA issues new policy regarding transgender students

·       New policy on isolation and restraint of students with IEPs and Section 504 plans

·       Court of Appeals finds district not negligent in paranoid schizophrenic student’s shooting of
fellow student

·       Resources for implementing your district’s K-12 Highly Capable Program

·       State Auditor’s Office findings in school districts in 2013
 
We will be switching from bi-monthly publication to a quarterly publication beginning 2014.  The
new publication schedule is: February; May; August; and November.  We welcome your questions,
comments, and suggestions.  Please contact our office Monday through Friday 8:00 a.m. to 5:00
p.m. at (360) 252-3018.
 
Have a joyful holiday season!
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